Highgate Medical Centre
Newsletter July 2019Do we have your up to date details?
[bookmark: _GoBack]The practice is enhancing the way we communicate with you. We are now sending SMS messages. These do not contain clinical details. Please ensure you update your details on-line/at reception 
New Healthcare Assistant

We are delighted that Sarah Carter has joined our team. As well as blood tests and INRs, Sarah is trained to carry out diabetic and asthma reviews, NHS Health checks and B12 injections









	Bank Holiday Monday 26th August 2019
The surgery will be closed on Monday 26th August.
Please call NHS 111 for medical assistance when the surgery is closed
Soar Valley Primary Care Network (PCN)
Highgate Medical centre is now a member of the Soar Valley PCN working together with local practices to provide enhanced services for our patients. As such, our patients can now access extended hours appointments at Barrow Health Centre. Please speak to a member of our team for details
NHS Health Checks

If you’re aged 40-74 years and don’t already have a cardiovascular disease like diabetes, you are entitled to a free NHS Health check.
Book your NHS Health check today with our healthcare assistant Sarah. 


